
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/Oxendonhousecarehome 

In December we started using the safe visiting space. It was 

nice to see the residents have a chat with their families and 

hopefully sometime soon we can have proper indoor visits 

when it’s safe to do so.  

 

14th Barbara 

15th Maria 

17th Mick 

29th Joyce 

Valentine’s Day at Oxendon means lots of music, 

treats, games and of course sherry!  

Even the residents joined in and wore red clothes!  



 

 

As part of our effort to raise money for our 

Residents fund we will be starting to collect a mile 

of change. Any donations will be gratefully 

appreciated. Jasmine Healthcare will match pound 

for pound any funds raised by the home.  

 

We have been using our 

very own visiting pod.  

It’s a great way for the 

residents to see their family 

and stay safe.  

The residents loved 

having two little 

guinea pigs visit our 

home. There were 

lots of smiles and 

cuddles. We hope to 

see them again 

soon! 

 

Pancake Day was a 

very tasty treat!  


